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From: Keldon Ellis <keldonellis@sbcglobal net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:21 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed Regulations on Leverage

Hello David,

| do not agree with a new proposed law about changing Forex leverage. Changing leverage requirements will
cause traders in the USA to go outside of the country to do their trading and causing US firms to go broke.
This will be no different than manufactures leaving the US. The new rule (FIFO) is already causing some to
leave.

Please think this over and not make any more crippling rules that will effect brokers and traders like myself.
Thinking you in advance for taking US businesses and traders in consideration, Please stop this new rule from
happening.

Keldon Ellis



